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                                                Traffic Awareness Week Observation

The NSS volunteers  distributed pamphlet among drivers to create awareness as

part of road safety awareness week during February second week. The pamphlets

designed and prepared  by the students were distributed at traffic signal points and

Malaparamba junction among the drivers  and pedestrians.  The pamphlets  were

distributed to impart the importance of traffic rules, wearing seat belts / helmets

etc.


